
CITY OF NEW BRAUNFELS CITY COUNCIL
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

FOR THE NEW BRAUNFELS CITY COUNCIL
REGARDING THE CITY HALL REDEVELOPMENT MASTER PLAN PUBLIC 

MEETING  LOCATED AT
MCKENNA EVENTS CENTER

801 W. SAN ANTONIO STREET
NEW BRAUNFELS, TEXAS 78130

TUESDAY, MARCH 29, 2016 AT 6:00 P.M.

The City of New Braunfels will add value to our community
by planning for the future, providing quality services, encouraging
community involvement and being responsive to those we serve.

A G E N D A

The City of New Braunfels and Douglas Architects is hosting a public meeting regarding
the proposed City Hall Site Redevelopment Master Plan. The meeting will begin at 6:00
p.m. at the McKenna Events Center located at 801 W. San Antonio Street, New
Braunfels, Texas.  A quorum of the City Council may be present.  No action is expected.

CERTIFICATION

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted on the Bulletin Board at the
New Braunfels Municipal Building on March 24, 2016 at 3:45 p.m.

__________________________________
Andrea Cunningham, Assistant City Secretary


